
Public Water System: Olden PWS TX 0670023 and LaCasa PWS TX 0670033 
Important Information About Your Drinking Water 

 
Requirements Not Met: Our water system recently violated a drinking water requirement.  
Although this incident was not an emergency, as our customers, you have a right to know 
what happened and what we did (are doing) to correct this situation. 

Requirement(s) Not Met: Failure to Develop and Submit Initial Lead Service Line Inventory 
and Failure to Make Initial Service Line Inventory Publicly Accessible. 

Period(s) of Non-Compliance:   October 16, 2024. 

What should I do?  There is nothing you need to do at this time.  You may continue to drink 
the water.  We will notify you within 24 hours if a situation arises where the water is no 
longer safe to drink.  STAFF WSC has NO LEAD SERVICE LINES. 

What is being done?  Staff WSC have completed the Inventory and have been ok’d to login 
to that area of TCEQ but have not been successful uploading our Inventory into 
TCEQ/SWIFT’s portal. 

Expected completion date for the corrective action:   As soon as we are successful at 
uploading the information into TCEQ/SWIFT’s portal. 

For more information, please contact:  PWS Contact Name: Staff WSC 254-647-5133 or 
staffwsc@yahoo.com.  Please share this information with all the other people who drink 
this water, especially those who may not have received this notice directly (for example, 
people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses). You can do this by posting 
this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail. 
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